
Hello,  

 

I oppose HB 2004.  It is does not support the rights of property owners.  It does not uphold the 

values of the community to help those in need with community resources, instead it puts the 

burden of helping those in need on landlords. 

 

 

  

Yours In Health, 

 

 

Jonathan McClaren, D.C. 

 

Cascade Spine & Injury Center 

4317 NE Tillamook St. 

Portland, OR 97213 

(503) 893-5131 

www.cascadespineandinjury.com 

  

View Dr. McClaren's Updated CV - Click Here 

 

http://www.cascadespineandinjury.com/
http://files.cascadespineandinjury.com/JWMDC_CV.pdf

